
Severn Beach Preschool 
Admissions Policy 

Severn Beach Preschool aims to be accessible to all children and their 
families from the local community and further afield. 

• The Preschool will be promoted within the community. 
• The Preschool will be promoted in a manner which welcomes all children 

and their families from all cultural, ethnic, religious and social groups with 
or without disabilities. 

• The Preschool will ensure the Equal Opportunities policy is shared with all 
parents/carers/staff and volunteers. 

• The Preschool will be flexible as far as it is able to accommodate the 
needs of individual children and their families about attendance patterns. 

• If the preschool is full at the time of application for certain sessions, 
alternative times will be offered in the first instance. If this is not suitable 
then the preschool will open up a waiting list for that session. 

• When Preschool is full, children will be placed on the waiting list. Spaces 
which become available will be offered to the first child on the waiting list 
who is able to start (considering age). 

• Places cannot be held for long periods of time. If your child is on the 
waiting list for a place in 3 months time, we will only be able to offer that 
place if space is available then. Putting a child’s name on the waiting list 
does not guarantee a place at that time. We do however try to meet 
peoples needs and to avoid disappointment where we can. 
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